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Year 7 Waiting List 

Parents of children refused admission for the school’s Year 7 group will automatically be included on 
the waiting list for the school. 
 

The school maintains the waiting list, in accordance with the school’s oversubscription criteria, until 
31 December in the academic year of Year 7 admission.  
 

The position of your child on the waiting list may change. They may move up or down: - 
 

• Each time a child is added or removed;  

• When the change in circumstances of the child requires them to be considered against a 
different priority order of the school’s oversubscription criteria. 

 

The position on the waiting list will be determined by the priority order of the admission policy and 
nothing else. When the number of children admitted to the school drops below the published 
admission number, a place will be offered to the child who is at the top of the waiting list. 
 
Parents must make an in-year application from 1 January if they wish for their child to be considered 
for admission. 

In-Year Waiting List 

Waiting lists are not held for in-year admissions. If your child is refused a place, you will need to re 

apply for a place if you still wish to be considered for admission.  


